To whom it may concern,

It is with pleasure that I write in strong support of Professor David Harmon’s application for a position in your department.  As a Professor of the Departments of Foundation Studies and Sculpture at the Savannah College of Art and Design I have worked closely with David since 2006.  During this time I’ve had the opportunity to observe David in a variety of professional settings.  David is a gifted educator, strongly self motivated, and a professor of the highest caliber.  He brings to the classroom a significant amount of art historical knowledge, enthusiasm, and experience to student learning.  I have become most impressed with his teaching abilities, extensive technical knowledge and the consistent professional recognition he continues receive for his many academic and scholarly accomplishments.  
Throughout this time he has contributed immensely to the college and department with his excellent leadership and organizational skills in the areas of institutional recruitment events, foundations teaching workshops, open model sessions, and curriculum development including contributing to department student learning goals and assessment.  
He has fluent knowledge of all aspects of contemporary theory and its practical classroom application.  He commands the respect and admiration of his students with his nurturing and accessible manner.  His standards are high, and at the same time he is patient, fair, and completely committee to student learning outcomes and does not let a struggling student slip through the cracks always showing a sincere concern and compassion for his students.   His critiques are tough, well organized and always to the point allowing for student commentary and participation, and above all, he is determined to see his students excel. 
Professor Harmon is an active professional, he exhibits regularly, and has contributed scholarly papers to educational conferences including the Mid-America College Art Association, National Council of Art Administrators, College Art Association Annual Conference, to list a few.  He is also listed in the Marquis “Who’s Who in American art” and additional Who’s Who listings, and was the recipient of the “2000 Outstanding Artists and Designers of the 20th Century” award and is also a recipient of a prestigious Ford Foundation Grant. 

As a friend and colleague I value his counsel, his earnest sincerity and his knowledge; his refreshing candor has been a beacon of reason.  I’m sure that David will contribute significantly to your program.  With confidence and enthusiasm I recommend him to you.  Please do not hesitate to contact me at pmohr@scad.edu or my office (912)-525-6624 if you wish further information concerning Professor’s Harmon’s qualifications. 

Sincerely,

Patrick Mohr, Professor

Departments of Foundation Studies and Sculpture

Savannah College of Art and Design-Savannah Campus

